ROYAL PRIVATE ENGLISH SCHOOL - FUJAIRAH

Ref No: RPES/Cir/171/2023 - 24
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April 02, 2024

Circular to Parents: Guidelines for Visitors

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

Starting 15™ April 2024, all visitors and parents
entering the school premises must present their
Emirates ID card to our security personnel stationed
at the gate, for recording your visit details. This
measure is implemented to meticulously record
visitor details, prioritizing the safety and security of
every student.

If the Emirates ID card is unavailable, any
government-issued identification will be accepted,
and your visit details will be recorded manually.
Kindly note that manual recording of your details
may require a few extra minutes.

This is as per the relevant ministry guidelines.

Your understanding and cooperation in complying
with these safety protocols is highly appreciated.
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Kind regards,

A

Syed Tabhir Ali
Principal

@ +971 922 248 55 (@) +971 501 371 176 @ info@royalschoolfujairah.com @ www.royalschoolfujairah.com
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